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Shaun Maher

From: dja@commlaw.tv
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 3:07 PM
To: Shaun Maher
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: RE: KUHD-LD

Shaun: 
 
Yes, construction was completed per the terms of the CP. 
 
 

An e-mail message from: 

Dan J. Alpert 
The Law Office of Dan J. Alpert 
2120 N. 21st Rd. 
Arlington, VA  22201 
 
703-243-8690 (business) 
703-539-5418 (fax) 
Website: www.commlaw.tv 
 
 
(Please note:  This is a message sent by an attorney.  It is confidential.  It may contain privileged attorney-client 
communication or work product intended only for the individual or entity named within the message.  If you are 
not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, any review, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is prohibited.  If this email message was received in 
error, it would be appreciated if you would notify me by reply e-mail and delete the original message from your 
system.  Thank you for your cooperation.) 
 

From: Shaun Maher <Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 7:35 AM 
To: dja@commlaw.tv 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: RE: KUHD-LD 
 
Was construction completed per the terms of the CP? 
 
Shaun Maher 
 

From: dja@commlaw.tv <dja@commlaw.tv>  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 3:43 PM 
To: Shaun Maher <Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: RE: KUHD-LD 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 
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Shaun: 
 
I just got up after oral surgery yesterday. 
 
A license to cover KUHD-LD is on file, and has been since February 18.  As soon as the license to 
cover is granted, should I dismiss the tolling request? 
 
 

An e-mail message from: 

Dan J. Alpert 
The Law Office of Dan J. Alpert 
2120 N. 21st Rd. 
Arlington, VA  22201 
 
703-243-8690 (business) 
703-539-5418 (fax) 
Website: www.commlaw.tv 
 
 
(Please note:  This is a message sent by an attorney.  It is confidential.  It may contain privileged attorney-client 
communication or work product intended only for the individual or entity named within the message.  If you are 
not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, any review, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is prohibited.  If this email message was received in 
error, it would be appreciated if you would notify me by reply e-mail and delete the original message from your 
system.  Thank you for your cooperation.) 
 

From: Shaun Maher <Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 2:47 PM 
To: obiporras@aol.com 
Cc: dja@commlaw.tv; Darryl Delawder <delawder@aol.com> 
Subject: KUHD-LD 
 
This concerns the pending request for tolling waiver for KUHD-LD, Camarillo, California.  On January 20, 2022, we sent 
the attached letter noting that your tolling waiver request was insufficient and requesting that you file an amendment 
within 30 days (February 2, 2022) to supply additional information.  We have not received an amendment to 
date.  Please submit this information asap.  If we don’t receive this information by Monday, March 21, 2022, we will 
proceed with processing your tolling waiver request as filed. 
 
Shaun Maher 
Video Division 
Media Bureau 
202-418-2324 
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